
Teachers' Pensions

Academies | Ocotber

Click here to view online | Subscription for these emails
To ensure delivery to your inbox, please add us to your address book

Employer
Bulletin

Read more

Transitional Protection and excess
service

Due to changes introduced to the Teachers’
Pension Scheme in relation to Transitional
Protection, there may be members in your
establishment who hold excess service, which
can’t be rolled back into the final salary
scheme.

We’ve recently reached out to several
employers to check if they’ve affected
members and the next phase will be to
directly contact those of you who have.

Transitional Protection rollback

On 1 October 2023, as part of the Transitional Protection remedy, any
affected members will see their pensionable service accrued between 1 April
2015 and 31 March 2022 rolled back to the final salary scheme. Their Benefit
Statement will be updated to reflect this.

This means members are treated as entering the career average scheme for
the first time on 1 April 2022.

You can find out more in our full story.
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Find out more

Teachers’ Pensions Action Forum
(TPAF)

We’re hosting our next TPAF event on 15 and
16 November. This event is a fantastic
opportunity for you to learn about subjects
related to the Scheme that matter to you
most.

We’ll be circulating an email later in the
month including more information on our
different workshops.

More information

Transitional Protection from 1 October

From 1 October 2023, we’ll be asking active
members who are affected by the Transitional
Protection changes to choose between final
salary and career average pension scheme
benefits.

Members can make their choice at the time
they take their pension benefits; this is
referred to as the Deferred Choice Underpin
(DCU).

FURTHER NEWS

Find out more and register

Local Authorities joining Academies - Starter and Leaver process

If you’re a Local Authority maintained school and are in the process of becoming an
Academy, we’d like to remind you of some key points.

These will be helpful to you in your transition to your new status and can be found in
our full story.

Come along to our next MAT and Academy stakeholder meeting

Did you know every quarter we hold a MAT and Academy stakeholder meeting?

We tailor these meetings to your establishment type including an opportunity to
answer your questions.
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View our factsheet

REMINDERS

Employer drop-in Finance update Contacting us

Changes to our website - training

We’ve made our training section easier to find on our website!

You’ll now see the training hub on the top navigation bar in the Employer Hub.

We want you to make the most of our fantastic opportunities, which is why we’ve
brought about this change.

Retirement application revisions

We’ve recently received a high number of retirement application revisions due to
service and salary updates made by some of you after we’ve received the retirement
application.

It’s important all correct information is presented at the time of the retirement
application being submitted. We’ve created a factsheet to help you with this.

Contractual and auto enrolment drop-in session

Our employer drop-in session for this month will cover how members can join the
Scheme through contractual and auto enrolment.

Join us on 26 October at 11am to find out more.

Finance update

Please read our short finance update to help increase the quality of your
submissions.

Advising members on contacting us

Recently, we’ve received several calls from members on our Employer Helpline.
We’d like to remind you that the Employer Helpline is a distinct service offered
solely for employers.

www.teacherspensions.co.uk
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The content of this email is based on our understanding of the current legislation governing the
Teachers' Pension Scheme. In the event that there is a disagreement between the content of this
email and the overriding Regulations, then the content of the Regulations will take precedence.
The benefits of the Teachers' Pension Scheme, and the tax treatment of pensions may be subject
to change in the future.
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